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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

This notice is to inform you that the Company has filed for approval from the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission to increase its rates for your water system to encourage 
conservation.  This step is being taken to reduce the strain that increased summer usage for 
irrigation has on the Company's water production facilities.  If approved by the Commission, the 
conservation rate will be effective July 1, 2016. 
 
The rates for residential customers with a 3/4 inch meter for the summer period in the third usage 
block (over 3,000 cubic feet in a billing period) will be increased from $2.42 per 100 cubic feet 
or portion thereof to $5.00 per 100 cubic feet or portion thereof.  One cubic foot of water equal 
7.48 gallons.  Usage rates for customers on a one inch meter for the summer period will see the 
second block limitation drop from 7,500 cubic feet to 3,000 cubic feet and the rates in the third 
block of over 3,000 cubic feet will go from $2.42 per 100 cubic feet or portion thereof to $5.00 
per 100 cubic feet or portion thereof.  The summer period is defined as May 1 through 
September 30.  This is a one hundred and seven percent increase in rates. 
 
What this means to you will vary by customer.  If you do not use more than 3,000 cubic feet in a 
summer billing period, there will be no increase in rates.  If you use more than 3,000 cubic feet 
in a summer billing period, the price for your use in the third block will be substantially higher 
on a per 100 cubic feet basis.   
 
Because usage changes will affect total revenues, the Company cannot predict if additional 
revenue will be generated by this filing.  However, if there is additional revenue provided by this 
filing that revenue will not go into the Company's general fund.  Instead, the additional revenue 
will be deposited in a special, dedicated account. 
 
The Company intends to use any additional funds, if any to repair or, refurbish wells and develop 
treatment for water production facilities.  This will allow the Company to maximize the amount 
of water available.  
 
The Commission has the authority to set rates that may vary from the Company's request, 
depending on the outcome of its investigation.  Commission staff will make a recommendation 
to the commissioners at an open meeting in Olympia, which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on June 
23, 2016.  You will have an opportunity to comment in person at this meeting.  If you are unable 
to attend the open meeting, the Commission has a bridge line which enables you to participate by 
telephone.  Call 360-664-1234 the day before the open meeting for instructions and to sign in.  
You can also comment by using the "Public Comment" feature at the commission's web site, at 
utc.wa.gov, or by using the contact information that follows: 
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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Post Office Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 
 

The Commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodation to participants 
with disabilities.  If you need reasonable accommodation, please contact the commission at (360) 
664-1132 or human_resources@utc.wa.gov. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at (253) 537-6634. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rainier View Water Company 
 


